
Kiowa Tribal Gaming Commission Vacancy Announcement 
 
Inspector – Position will be located at Kiowa Casino in Verden, Oklahoma but must be 
able to work at any of our Kiowa Casino locations. The applicant is to be knowledgeable 
with regulatory compliance of the gaming establishments to the Kiowa Gaming 
Ordinance, TICS, Tribal-State Compact, NIGC MICS, and IGRA. The applicant must 
also possess excellent writing skills, analytical skills, and ability to multi-task. Extreme 
confidentiality is a must. Some travel will be required. Employment is contingent upon 
ability to obtain a gaming license. Interested candidates may send resumes to: Kiowa 
Tribal Gaming Commission Office 2439 Ponderosa Drive, Chickasha OK 73018 or email 
to mgolightly@kiowagc.com. Deadline for resumes is September 8, 2023, at the close of 
business, at 5:00pm.  No Exceptions! 


